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2023

Legacy of Faith and Light Capital Campaign

St. Cecilia Catholic Church is planning a major church renovation beginning in the Spring of 2024. In support
of the renovation, we have initiated our Legacy of Faith and Light Capital Campaign. Multiple Taste and See
events have been held where plans for the renovation have been presented. Some of these events are still
upcoming; fundraising goals and naming opportunities will be shared. Pledges for the project will be
solicited and there will be time for questions.

Our evening Taste and See events for adults and teens are free to attend and include a catered meal in the
parish hall followed by the presentation. Reserve your spot at one of these events after weekend Masses, on
our parish website, or by calling the parish office.

Dates Reservation Deadline

Thursday, October 26, 6 PM-8 PM Tuesday, October 24

Monday, October 30, 6 PM-8 PM Saturday, October 28

We will also hold church renovation informational meetings without a meal. No reservation is needed; coffee
and snacks will be served:

Monday, November 6, 7-8:30 PM

Friday, November 10, 1-2:30 PM

Case statements with more details will be available at these events and on the parish website. A video
presentation will be available on our website for people who cannot attend one of the above presentations. If,
after hearing the presentations, people have more questions, Father Don will be available in the sacristy
during the following times to answer individual questions. Please attend a presentation or watch the video
presentation before coming to visit with Father Don. There are no signups for these meetings:

Sunday, October 29, 1-3 PM Monday, November 13, 5-7 PM

Friday, November 3, 1-3 PM Friday, November 17, 1-3 PM

Friday, November 10, 5-7 PM Sunday, November 19, 1-3 PM

We are requesting people pledge by the Feast of St. Cecilia, Wednesday, November 22. The weekend before,
November 18/19, we will have a commitment weekend. Pledges can be dropped off, mailed to the office, or
completed using the QR code on the brochure.

Thank you for your prayers for our church renovation and may God bless us and bring to completion our
plans.

Sincerely,

Father Don


